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1-70/Horizon Drive Interchange Landscape Project 
Open House 

Wednesday, December 14, 2005 
5 to 7 PM 

Grand Junction Visitor & Convention Bureau 
740 Horizon Drive 

You are invited to attend our open house presentation of proposed landscape 
improvements at the Horizon Drive Interchange. The goal of the I-70/Horizon Drive 
Interchange Landscape Project is to improve this important gateway to the City with 
pedestrian walkways and lighting, signage, and enhanced landscaping. The final 
design of the landscape improvements is nearly complete. The City of Grand Junction 
and its design consultants, Carter & Burgess, will present the proposed improvements 
and give you the opportunity to make comments regarding the details of the design. 

The design phase is scheduled to be completed by mid-January, with construction 
beginning in the spring of 2006. 

For more information about the project, please contact D. Paul Jagim, City of Grand 
Junction Project Engineer, at 256-4023 or pauWciicitv.orq. 
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